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7th June 2024 

 

 

Dear Grownups, 

 

We are pleased to invite you to our annual Sports’ Day event on Wednesday19th June 

2024. 

 

• Early Years, Year 1 & 2: 9:30 - 11:30 am 

• KS2: 1:45 - 3:15 pm 

 

The event will take place at Haggerston Park on the Astroturf. Parents can meet us there 

and watch from outside the court. 

 

Please ensure your child comes to school in their PE kit, and brings a bottle of water, a 

sun hat, and has sun block applied. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Terry Corpe 

Head of School           
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